
May 3, 2013 "Window Cleaning"

Dear Waterside Residents:

Water Works Window Cleaning and Pressure Cleaning will begin 
washing windows in Waterside on or about Tuesday, May 7, 2013.  If 
you would like to arrange to have your sliders, mirrors and/or interior 
windows cleaned at the same time, you are encouraged to call them 
at 561-236-3962.
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